
 
 

Conservation Ontario – Conservation Areas Workshop 2017                                      
October 25th – 27th, Geneva Park, Orillia 
Chair: South Nation Conservation (613) 984 2948 ext. 302 
 

 

Conservation Authorities Bursary 2017  
Two free registrations will be offered through a merit-based application process.   
The only costs to the participating Authority will be travel and time away from work.   
  

The aim of the bursary is:  

1) To encourage Workshop participations by Authorities with limited staff and budgets; and 

2) To encourage Workshop attendance by staff that are new to Conservation Authorities. 

 

• Applications are invited from any Conservation Authority 
• The applicant must hold a full-time post (contract or permanent) who has been in their current 

position for less than 5 years (as at January 2017)  
•  Successful applicants must also submit an entry to the Innovation Award  
•  Multiple applications from eligible Authorities are welcome 

  

Applicants should send a one page letter with a supporting statement of merit to 
workshops@rvca.ca by Tuesday, October 3rd, 2017 

 

o The letter should identify the following: 
 Current position 
 Number of years at the Authority 
 Past employment 
 How they will benefit from attendance at the Workshop 
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